
	
	
	
	
WILMINGTON,	DE	(May	9,	2017)	-	The	Delaware	Captive	Insurance	Association's	(DCIA)	Spring	
Forum	provided	the	venue	for	Delaware	Insurance	Commissioner	Trinidad	Navarro	to	make	the	
announcement	that	Steve	Kinion	will	continue	his	leadership	as	Captive	Bureau	Director	for	
another	year.		
		
Mr.	Kinion	is	a	recognized	leader	and	effective	advocate	for	both	Delaware	as	a	domicile,	and	
the	captive	insurance	industry	in	general.	DCIA	is	pleased	he	will	be	staying	with	the	Bureau,	
continuing	to	provide	stability	and	ensuring	Delaware's	continued	success	as	a	leading	domicile.		
			
The	Delaware	Captive	Insurance	Association	serves	as	the	unified	voice	of	the	captive	insurance	
industry	in	Delaware	and	supports	the	development	and	growth	of	the	industry	through	
marketing,	networking,	education,	and	legislative	initiatives.		Further	information	including	key	
contacts	and	upcoming	events	can	be	found	at	www.delawarecaptive.org.	


